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15th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent or Carer,  

 

ACC Theatre Performance Y10/11 

 

The English Department would like to share some exciting news regarding our English Literature curriculum for 

years 10 and 11. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the learning experience for our students, we've arranged 

for a theatre company to perform ‘A Christmas Carol’, one of our key GCSE texts, in school on the 8th of February. 

Theatre is an exceptional tool in aiding the study of English Literature. It brings the story of classic works to life, 

allowing students to immerse themselves in the language, character development, and thematic elements. 

Watching a live performance adds a layer of depth and understanding that simply can't be replicated in the 

classroom. It's an invaluable opportunity for our students to engage with the text in a dynamic and memorable way. 

To ensure that we can offer this enriching experience, we ask you to support the cost of the performance by making 

a voluntary contribution of £7. This price represents excellent value for money in comparison to watching a similar 

performance outside of school which would cost you in the region of £30 for a ticket and the additional costs of the 

outing such as transport. If we do not receive sufficient contributions it may not be possible to provide this 

experience for students. Contributions can be made via ParentPay.  

We hope that you and your child will share our excitement for this opportunity. Thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

J Crosthwaite – Head of English 

O Clack – Assistant Head of English 


